
	
ANNUAL	SUMMER	FAYRE		
THURSDAY	11TH	JULY	2-PM	

We	will	be	having	our	end	of	year	annual	fayre	on	Thursday	11th	July	at	2pm	till			
3pm.	Parents	and	the	wider	community	are	welcome	to	attend.	Tickets	for	entry	

are	20p,	each	which	can	be	bought	before	or	at	the	door.	
Please	come	and	join	us	on	the	day	and	take	part	in	the	fun	activities	and	stalls.	

Looking	forward	to	seeing	you.	
	

	
NON-SCHOOL	UNIFORM	DAY.	

On	Monday	8th	July	we	will	be	having	a	non-uniform	day	to	help	with	prizes	for	
our	tombola	and	the	food	stall.	For	children	to	come	in	their	non-school	uniform	

we	are	asking	children	to	donate	the	following	items.	
	Year	3		Crisps	and	biscuits	

Year	4	Chocolates	e.g.	dairy	milk,	heroes,	celebrations	etc.	
Year	5	Bottles	–e.g.,	Shampoo,	bubble	bath,	moisturizer	

Year	6.	Drinks,	e.g.	Coke,	Pepsi,	lemonade	bottles		
	

We	will	be	grateful	for	all	contributions	but	we	do	ask	that	they	be	in	good	
condition.	The	food	and	drink	should	be	unopened	and	within	the	sell	by	date,	in	

order	to	keep	everyone	safe.		
	

STALLS	
This	year	we	are	opening	up	the	fayres	to	parents	who	want	to	come	and	join	us.		
If	you	would	like	a	stall	please	contact	school	and	speak	to	the	pastoral	team.	

	
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support,		we	look	forward	to	seeing	you	there.	

	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	
	

	


